
Tredegar Corporation Announces Opening of Film Products Plant in India

November 17, 2010

RICHMOND, Va., Nov 17, 2010 (BUSINESS WIRE) --

Tredegar Corporation (NYSE:TG) announces that Tredegar Film Products, a subsidiary of Tredegar Corporation, has formally opened its new
manufacturing plant near Pune, India. The development of the India plant is integral to the company's plans to expand in emerging markets. Nancy
Taylor, Tredegar's president and chief executive officer, said, "We believe that the addition of production capability in India will provide an important
growth opportunity for our global films operations, as we develop a presence as a local producer of films in this exciting market."

The plant will initially specialize in films for the hygiene market, and the structure's design will enable production to expand as demand increases.
Monica Moretti, president of Tredegar Film Products, adds, "We are excited about the opportunity that this plant affords us -- to tap into a wealth of
talented professionals and operate a cost-effective plant with a continuing company focus on quality and safety. Bringing on local management and
staff should allow us to learn quickly and adapt our product offerings to regional market needs."

For inquiries about our India plant and products, please contact Ahmed Makhani - Business Development Manager, India, Tredegar Film Products
India Pvt. Ltd. at +91 97655 69842.

Based in Richmond, Va., Tredegar Corporation is primarily a global manufacturer of plastic films and aluminum extrusions.
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